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Mr. President, 
The Kingdom of Bahrain warmly welcomes the delegation of China, and thanks them for their national report and presentation, 
We commend China’s efforts in developing its education, social security, and health sector as well as its active commitment in implementing the Human Rights Action Plan of China (2021-2025).
Bahrain offers China the following recommendations:
1. Continue to implement its National Human Rights Action Plan, 
2. Further improve measures to reduce inequalities and discrimination against minorities and migrants,
3. Continue its efforts to provide stable employment for the poor population. 
We wish China all success in its review.
I thank you.
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